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M ONTREAL May 12,1930

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G. ,K.C.B. ,LL.D. 
Principal,
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Thank you very much for sending me
I have read it with greatProfessor Clarke's paper, 

interest and am confirmed in my impression that the 
coming of Professor Clarke means a very great 
acquisition of strength to the Faculty of Arts.

I shall be interested to hear later 
the findings of the Committee of which you speak.

Sincerely yours,

Acting Warden


